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I live in North Yarmouth on North Rd near Chandler Brook Preserve. I fully & 
enthusiastically support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike 
and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council. The trail 
would run near my house and would provide an excellent opportunity for me to bike 
or walk on the trail on a regular basis. This trail would give me, and many others, 
car-free access to Yarmouth, Portland, and Auburn. 


